
 



 



 

          3) Convenience: We will be closed for twelve days in December. The  
          other two days were moved to the Spring break which will give us a  
          longer break in the Spring.  
          4) It was suggested that after the Spring break, a survey is done to  
          see how the employees felt regarding the changes to the holiday    
          schedule this year. Some members of the Senate felt that the survey  
          isn't needed, while others felt that it would be a good idea.  
 

o The Senate agreed that communication is key and that rationales 
should be included when big changes are made on campus. Whenever 
there is a problem on campus the administration will hear about those 
issues.  

 
o Evaluation - The Senate was asked for their opinions on the 

evaluation system since we are currently in the process of completing 
the phases. One of the Senators felt that the evaluations are very 
general and have nothing to do with a person's specific job duties. 
Another Senator was concerned that she had to choose 4 possible 
evaluators, however there is a very limited number of people on 



 
 


